November 1, 2017
Parents and Guardians

Mall of America Field Trip

The Hospitality and Tourism class will be going to the Mall of America on November 15, 2017.  The bus will depart from STEP at 8 am, and will return before 2:20 p.m.  Mr. Bodenburg and Mr. Orr will be chaperoning the group.

The students will receive a hospitality and tourism presentation that focuses on the mall’s current and future expansion plans including the hotels.  The career based presentation will also look at the mall’s current business model and marketing efforts.  Students will need to bring $7 for the presentation and bus.  The students should also bring and spending money for lunch and other activities at the mall.

Your permission is needed for your son/daughter to attend.  Please sign the form below and return it to school by Friday, October 10 with $7.  If you have any additional questions, please call Douglas Orr at (763) 506-6434 or Blake Bodenburg at (763) 506-7134.

Douglas Orr




Blake Bodenburg

Anoka HS Hospitality & Tourism

Coon Rapids HS Hospitality &Tourism
Andover HS Hospitality & Tourism

Champlin Park HS Hospitality & Tourism

Blaine HS Hospitality & Tourism

My son/daughter, _________________________, has permission to attend the field trip to the Mall of America on November 15, 2017.

_____________________________

_____________
_________________

Parent/Guardian



Phone Number
Date
Enclose $7.00  Make all checks payable to COON RAPIDS HIGH SCHOOL.

